
Keep your kids safe. Get their flu vaccine every year.

Is the flu more 
serious for kids?

Infants and young children are at greater risk for getting seriously ill from the 
flu. That’s why the New York State Department of Health recommends that 
all children 6 months and older get the flu vaccine. 

Flu vaccine may 
save your child’s life. 

Most people with the flu are sick for about a week, and then they feel 
better. But, some people, especially young children, pregnant women, older 
people, and people with chronic health problems can get very sick. Some 
can even die. An annual vaccine is the best way to protect your child from 
the flu. The vaccine is recommended for everyone 6 months and older 
every year.

What is the flu? The flu, or influenza, is an infection of the nose, throat, and lungs. The flu 
can spread from person to person. 

Who needs  
the flu vaccine?

•	Flu vaccine can be given to children 6 months and older.
•	Children younger than 9 years old who get a vaccine for the first time 

need two doses. 

How else can I 
protect my child?




